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ILPPWA 2018 USA UPAL Report 
 

By Queen Zakia Rafiqa Shabazz, United Parents Against Lead (UPAL), Richmond VA, USA 

 

Above: UPAL ad appearing in the Virginia Defender Newspaper 

UPAL is pleased to have participated in this year’s International Lead Poisoning Prevention Week 

of Action (ILPPWA). UPAL launched #LeadLadenVoices in response to the administration’s reduced 

funding to the Environmental Protection Agency (EPA). 
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 Desired outcomes are: Increased funding for the 

Environmental Protection Agency to continue to address 

Lead Poisoning Awareness, Education and Prevention. EPA 

is important for marginalized communities. Lead Laden 

Voices will highlight the plight of lead poisoned children 

and children living in zip codes areas that are considered 

'high risk' for lead poisoning. As we continue to demand 

the ban of lead in paint and lead in water we look to our 

many successes over the years, time and effort spent on banning lead in gasoline. Parents remind 

the EPA that although leaded gasoline was considered good for motor vehicles, OUR CHILDREN 

RUN BETTER UNLEADED. #LeadLadenVoices A CHILD IS A TERRIBLE THING TO WASTE 


